CORRESPONDENCE

7/1/2024
Charlie Smith DOCUMENT NO. 07091-2024
From: John Plescow
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2024 10:27 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Consina Griffin-Greaux
Subject: FW: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 196061

Please, add to docket 20240026.

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@ psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2024 10:23 AM

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 196061

John,
Please send to Clerk's office 20250026 TECO.

Consina

From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us <consumerComplaint@ psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Saturday, June 29, 2024 10:37 AM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: E-Form Other Complaints TRACKING NUMBER: 196061

CUSTOMER INFORMATION

Name: Matt Gibson

Telephone: 8133343694

Email: tampamatt502 @gmail.com

Address: 3601 W Horatio Street Tampa FL 33609

BUSINESS INFORMATION

Business Account Name: Matt Gibson

Account Number: 211000933260

Address: 3601 W Horatio Street Tampa FL 33609

COMPLAINT INFORMATION

Complaint: Other Complaints against Tampa Electric Company
Details:

Public Service Commission,

| say that lightly because it seems you are nothing but a rubber stamp for the power companies to continue to enrich
themselves with profit at the expense of the Floridian customers they are FORCED to contract with in a monopoly for
electrical service.

You need to tamp down the profits of TECO. They're building a $10M new office tower in Mid-Town for their executives
to have cushy offices instead of cutting rates for the citizens they serve.
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You the commission seem to think it's your job to be the Profit Surely Commission- you just approved anything they ask
for, you should be ashamed of yourselves.

It is also personally disgusting to me that a foreign company, even a Canadian one, is even legally allowed to own a
United States local utility.

Do your job, protect the public that you are supposed to serve instead of surely assuring the monopolies that they're
going to continue with a 20% EBITDA profit every year for their foreign owners.

It makes me want to spit, stand up, grow a backbone or resign.
Work FOR THE PEOPLE.

Regards,
Matt Gibson, Tampa FL





